
Support for House Bill 3076 

As a survivor of gun violence and a firearm owner with guns passed down from my father-
in-law, I support HB 3076 because I believe that we must ensure that firearm dealers know 
the importance of inspection for records of sales and securing their inventory against theft. 
Given the number of firearms sold in Oregon and the number of firearm owners in the state, 
we must appreciate dealers as the first level of protection for our citizenry. I encourage all 
of our legislators to think about the ripple eHect of each and every act of gun violence in 
Oregon. It’s far too many deaths in Oregon each year. We must work together. We can own 
firearms and be aware of secure storage practices for all beginning at the point of sale. 

 


